Embassy of the United States of America

Moscow, Russia

December 5, 2002

Mr. Aleksandr Tsalyuk
11th Parkovaya UL
#52, korp. 3, kv. 5
105215 Moscow

Dear Aleksandr:

Lisa and I wish to extend our deepest sympathy and heartfelt condolences to you on the
death of your grandfather. We know you must have brought much joy to his life through
your music.

Please know that our thoughts and prayers are with you and your family at this time.

Sincerely,
Alexander Vershbow
Ambassador



